
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting     April 22, 2019 
 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Subject:  Superintendent’s Report 

 

NSBA Conference - Philadelphia 
Mike Cozzi attended the National School Boards Association Annual Conference 
in Philadelphia from March 30 to April 1.  Attached are some of his notes from the 
conference and he will provide additional details at the meeting.  Next year, the 
NSBA Annual Conference will be in Chicago. 
 


